
 

TOWN OF SHERRY – WOOD COUNTY 
NOTICE  

 
The Public Test of the Tabulating Equipment to 

be used at the February 15, 2022 
 Spring Primary 
will be held on  

 
Saturday, February 12, 2022 

at 10:00 a.m. 

at the Sherry Town Hall. 

 

The test is open to the public. 

 

Rosie Ewoldt 
Town Clerk 
www.townofsherry.com  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Posted February 4, 2022 


